
  Winter Festival 
DECEMBER 18TH AND 19TH 2019 

We had a HUGE outpouring of support from our 

parent’s during last year’s Winter Festival in the 

form of candy donations. We were incredibly 

grateful to everyone that helped to contribute to 

such a fun and festive event right before we left 

on our Winter Break. We would love it if again 

this year, we could count on some of you to help 

us out by donating any kind of candy you would 

like; except candy canes. It would mean so much 

to all of us here.  

 

If you would like to donate candy to our Winter 

Festival, you can bring your candy to the Front 

Desk anytime between now and December 17th. 

Thank you again for all your help! 

Our festival will begin at 4PM and will last until 7PM. You can come at 

any time you would like, and stay for as long as you want. There isn’t 

an age limit so please bring the whole family and have some fun! 

Do you know all our tenets? Throughout the 
night, you will need to make sure that you are 
following the lessons that your instructors 
teach during class. If not, there is a chance you 
could be captured by the Elf Police and taken to 
Elf Jail where the only way out is by showing 
one of the self defense techniques you learned 
during class.   

In the Blue Room Ice Caves, a mysterious creature 
has been heard taking a nap. To avoid waking him 
up, we had to turn off all the lights. Don’t be 
scared though because each of our trusty guides 
has been given a flashlight and they will help lead 
you through the caves. Just be careful not to 
make too much noise though or your might wake 
up the sleeping Yeti! 

To keep everything running smoothly this 

year, we’ve made it to where you will need to 

follow the Station Guide to know which 

station to go to next instead of jumping 

around. You will also be able to go through 

the whole festival as many times as you 

would like, but you will only be permitted to 

earn a treat the first time through. This is 

just a way for us to make sure that we have 

plenty of goodies for everyone attending.  

At this year’s Winter Festival, we wanted to 

make sure we had a little something for 

everyone. So, if you have any kind of allergy or 

maybe you just aren’t a big fan of candy, don’t 

worry we have something for you too. At each 

station, we will not only have a bowl of candy, 

we will also have a bowl filled with different 

kinds of toys for you to choose from. We hope 

this will make all of our kiddos and their 

families feel included in this year’s festivities! 



 

 

1. SCAVENGER HUNT & TREAT WHEEL. As you come into our Winter Festival this year, we want 

everyone to stop by our treat wheel and take a spin to see what kind of special treat is in store for 

you. Afterward, you will be handed a Scavenger Hunt that you can complete as you make your way 

through the whole festival! 

2. SNOW BOWLING. Once you come into the Red Room, your fun really begins. The first stop on our 

Winter Festival is snow bowling. You will get two tries to knock down all our penguin pins and earn 

a treat to add to your bag.  

3. PICTURE WITH RUDOLPH. Strike a pose with everyone’s favorite holiday reindeer. Mrs. Courtney 

will be there to take your picture so don’t worry about bringing a camera, just your smile! 

4. FEED THE SNOWMAN. Step on up to see if you have what it takes to keep the abomidable 

snowman at bay by tossing a snowball into his mouth. Don’t fret if you miss on the first try though 

because you will have two more chances to get it just right.  

5. REINDEER RINGTOSS. Bob wanted to lend a helping hand to this year’s festivities, so he 

volunteered to be our reindeer for this fun challenge. You will have three chances to get a ring 

around one of Bob’s newly grown horns. Good Luck! 

6. PEPPERMINT FOREST. Take a walk through our special striped forest on your way to our outdoor 

section of Winter Festival. Try not to go too fast though or it might get crowded.  

7. PENGUIN RACE TRACK. Do you think you have what it takes to waddle like a penguin? At this new 

activity, you’re going to get the chance to try. You will have to take a ball and hold it between your 

knees and make it to the other side without dropping it. The first person to reach the end will earn 

a special treat.  

8. PIE IN THE FACE. We’ve brought back everyone’s favorite challenge from last year. This year 

though, we’ve added a few new faces to the list that you can get the opportunity to pie. You will 

roll the die to see how many chances you get and then you have to try and make the ball hit the 

target. So, stretch out your throwing arm and get ready to show us what you can do! 

9. BREAK THE ICE. Have you always wanted to break a board? Then come on up and give it a try at 

this station. Whether it’s your first try or you’ve done it several times before, you will get three 

chances to punch your way through one of our re-breakable boards.  

10. BLUE ROOM ICE CAVES. Beware of the Sleeping Yeti. He was spotted just before our Winter 

Festival began lurking around in the Blue Room. You will have to be as quiet as possible to avoid 

waking him while you follow your guide through our dark ice caves. The lights will be off and a 

blizzard is going to be swarming, but don’t be scared. Just stick with your guide and you will be just 

fine. The last obstacle will be crossing over the Frozen River to make it back to our lobby.  

11. SING A SONG. This is the final stage of our Winter Festival this year. Mrs. Angela will be waiting to 

hear you sing a song of your choice to earn your final point for your Scavenger Hunt.  

STATION GUIDE 

We hope you had fun and from all of us here at 

Karate Works, we hope you have a fantastic holiday 


